
 

 

 

 

June 24, 2024 
 
 
 
Environmental Products Group 
4410 Wendell Drive SW 
Atlanta GA 30336 
 
Subject:  Letter of Intent to Purchase 
 
 
Dear Mr. David Hardin, 
 
In order to reserve our place in the production line, we would like to take this opportunity to 

declare our intent to purchase the 2025 Peterbilt 537 chassis with the Hardox 30 cu yd body for 

$229,156.38 as specified in the attached estimate from June 18, 2024.  Once the new Fiscal 

Year has begun for the City of Foley in October, the official and binding contract will be 

presented to Council for approval and signature. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 
Ralph G. Hellmich, Mayor 
City of Foley, Alabama 
 


